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OJI Relief aid for Victims of the Heavy rain disaster by Typhoon No.18 
 
 
Oji Holdings Corporation has decided to contribute household products of Oji Nepia Co., 
Ltd. to assist relief efforts in the Heavy rain disaster by Typhoon No. 18. 
 
We would like to express deep condolences to the victims and hope for the earliest 
possible recovery of the devastated areas. 
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